
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fact 1: inflation in Australia is currently at 2.5% 

Fact 2: the Australian minimum wage recently increased by 
2.9% 

Fact 3: average wage increases in Australia are over 3% per 
year 

Fact 4: a number of NSW Public Sector Statutory Authorities 
recently agreed to pay increases ranging from 2.9% to 
4% per year. These include Ausgrid, Pillar, State 
Water, Delta Electricity, Macquarie Generation and 
Eraring Energy 

Fact 5: TAFE’s offer to Teachers remains 2.5% per year  

Fact 6: TAFE gave Institute Managers 7.5% over 30 months 

Fact 7: TAFE refused to ask the NSW Government if they 
could give you the same pay increase as Institute 
Managers 

DON’T BE TREATED LIKE A SECOND CLASS CITIZEN. 

We Can Do Better... Demand Some Respect... VOTE NO! 
 

Authorised by Anne Gardiner, General Secretary CPSU/PSA, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

VOTE NO 
to a substandard pay offer 


